
Division Advisory No. 017, s. 2025 
September 4, 2025 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013,     
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001      

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.depedsaragani.com)  

2ND OFFICERS MEETING OF CAREER ADVOCATES 

Please be informed that the Department of Labor and Employment has 
issued a formal communication inviting the following career advocates to attend a 
meeting scheduled September 4, 2025, in Koronadal City.  

Municipality Guidance 
Advocates/Counselors 

School 

Malungon Oxideza G. Catada Banate NHS 
Maitum Ivy N. Juguilon Malalag NHS 
Glan Shiela Marie de Vera Glan Padidu NHS 

For clarification, contact Aurelio C. Cagang at 09561252557. 

Wide dissemination of this advisory is desired. 

Encl.: As stated 
Ref.: None 
JBA/CID/DA – 2nd officers meeting of career advocates 
0829/September 4, 2025

http://www.depedsaragani.com/
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